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Please register my concern regarding the lack of professional medical care (G.P.) in Gulgong. Mudgee 

medical practices have now closed their books to new patients and community members are now 
being advised that they will need to travel to Orange or Bathurst or Orange if they need to see a 
doctor. Thank you. 


